

United States Olympic & Paralympic Committee

1 Olympic Plaza Colorado Springs, CO 80909

August 21, 2025

USA Field Hockey Simon Hoskins Chief Executive Officer 3578 Hartsel Drive, Unit E, PMB 354 Colorado Springs, CO 80920

NGB Compliance Audit Closure Letter

Dear Mr. Hoskins:

The United States Olympic & Paralympic Committee's Audit department completed an audit of USA Field Hockey on April 21, 2025. This letter records that USA Field Hockey has remediated all audit findings and is considered compliant related to the NGB Compliance Audit.

Sincerely,

USOPC Audit